
Dear Sir or Madam 
I have attached a letter regarding the inquiry into vehicle impoundment. 
Thank you for taking my opinion on this matter into consideration. 
Yours faithfully 
Esther Dyer 
 
 
 
 
Research Director  
Travelsafe Committee  
Parliament House. Brisbane QLD 4000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or madam 
 
I would like to give my full support to confiscation of vehicles should a person be picked up for 
driving under the influence for the second time.   
 
I believe this should not be left to the discretion of the judge, but rather be mandatory.  People 
like civil libertarian Terry O’Gorman thinks this may make an enormous impact on families 
particularly should the main income earner lose their car.  In my opinion, this is a small price to 
pay should it save someone’s life.  Why should a perpetrator’s family be advantaged over a 
potential victim’s family? 
 
Once the cars have been confiscated, they should be sold with the proceeds going to victims of 
road trauma.  We must put a stop to the senseless killings.  Some people think they are above 
the law and nothing short of not having a car, will stop them from driving drunk, drugged and/or 
unlicensed. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Esther Dyer 
 


